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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 

We started the week following up on our Road Safety lessons and crossing 
the road with PCSOs Amy and Lisa. The children listened really well and 

were very sensible. 
 

Another community activity involved us planting saplings from the 
Woodland Trust on the cricket field on Thursday with Tony from the 

cricket club. Fingers crossed that they grow well and survive the winter (it 
was a very chilly afternoon!). 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Thanks to everyone who sent in colour themed gifts for the PTA Christmas 
raffle. There is still time to contribute if you forgot; next Friday is red or 

white items. Raffle tickets will be coming home today so please sell what 
you can and return any monies raised, ticket stubs or unsold tickets to 

the school office by Tuesday 14th December. 

 
I hope that you have an enjoyable weekend. 

 
Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
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Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and book a test if you have coronavirus 
symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  
 
Diary Dates:    
 
Tuesday 30th November   Swimming Years 3-6 
                      Craft Club 

 
Thursday 2nd December  Kickstart After School Club 
 

Friday 3rd December  Non Uniform Day – please bring in a red or 
white item for the raffle hampers 

 Yoga 
 
Saturday 4th December Wreath Making Workshop – Tickets from the 

School Office 
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